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 Elliott Forsyth To Whom it may concern,

I am writing in regards to the planning application submitted (2017/4181/P)

I returned home from abroad in March 2017 to discover the occupants of number 5 Gayton 

Road have constructed and completed a roof terrace conversion that is overlooking my 

courtyard. I would like to make clear my objections to this for the following reasons: 

The building work was carried out without planning permission and is also completely different 

to the plans submitted. 

The roof terrace infringes on my right to privacy. It overlooks directly onto my courtyard. In 

built up areas privacy is valued and should be respected by all.

I have been living in 33 Spencer Walk since 2007. Since then I have never observed anyone 

using that balcony since the time I have been resident here. For the owners of 5 Gayton Road 

to say it is in "constant use" for the last 10 years is a complete fabrication of the truth. 

I can understand property owners, myself included, want to increase the value of their 

properties through renovations. But one should not decrease the value of their neighbours 

properties by disregarding the very rules and regulations that are put in place to ensure 

fairness to all.

Best Regards

Elliott Forsyth
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